TOWN OF ST. JAMES

COUNCIL POLICY 2019-01

Policy on naming buildings.

It is the policy of the Town of St. James that the Town Council shall not name or otherwise
dedicate Town Buildings after an individual or organization. Specific rooms, outdoor
enhancements or other assets may be named or dedicated in the name of an individual or
organization as deemed in the interest of the Town.

Policy Statement: The Town Council acknowledges that there are fewer facilities that are
available to be named than there may be deserving individuals or organizations. Accordingly, the
Town Council has determined that the Town Office and Community Center (and other buildings
that may be built) will not bear the name(s) of any individual or organization.
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